
Monday, 3rd January  2021 

 

To:   ALL Parents from YEARS 1-13- URGENT NOTICE REGARDING 
FULL DISTANCE LEARNING FOR TWO DAYS 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Saint Mary’s. We trust that this update finds you and your families safe and 

healthy.   

 

PLEASE BE INFORMED THAT WE HAVE GOT PERMISSION FROM 

KHDA FOR FULL DISTANCE LEARNING FOR THE NEXT TWO DAYS, 

TUESDAY & WEDNESDAY, THE 4TH and 5th OF JANUARY 2022 

RESPECTIVELY PENDING FURTHER REVIEW. 

 

LESSON LINKS WILL BE SENT TO STUDENTS IN GOOGLE 

CLASSROOM.  

 

KINDLY CHECK THE SCHOOL WEBSITE REGULARLY FOR FURTHER 

UPDATES.  

 

The school office will be closed as all staff will also be working remotely.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mr. Paul Asir Joseph 
( Principal ) 


